
LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C. 
2300 M STREET, N.W. 

SUITE 800 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037 
TELEPHONE (202) 973-2890 

FAX (202) 973-2891 
EMAIL tkcrowe@beUatlantic.net 

RY (850-413-6600) 

Florida Public Service Co&issioi 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

March 7,2001 . 

DATE 

Re: CityCom Telecommunications, Inc. 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Please find enclosed an original and seven (7) copies of CityCom Telecommunications, 
Inc. 's ("City Com's") Application for Authority to Provide Interexchange Telecommunications 
Services within the State of Florida. Also enclosed is a check in the amount of $250.00 made APP __ 

CAi ,  - '&*le to the "Florida Public Service Commission" to cover the requisite filing fee. 
LAji' - 

1. I9 07( l ) (z) ,  Florida Statutes 
or debit, charge, or credit card numbers given to an 
agency for the purpose of payment of any fee or debt 

Bank account number 

MEMO CltyCollI 

'*m o~v inq  are confidential and exempt from subsection ( I )  - 
0 and s 24(a), Art I of the State Constitution 
140451 19/01)) 
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o&jc w -{' 
BY OVERNIGHT DELIVERY (850-413-6600) 

.I 1 

Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: CitvCom Telecommunications, Inc. 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Please find enclosed an original and seven (7) copies of CityCom Telecommunications, 
Inc. 's ("  CityCom's") Application for Authority to Provide Interexchange Telecommunications 
Services within the State of Florida. Also enclosed is a check in the amount of $250.00 made 
payable to the "Florida Public Service Commission" to cover the requisite filing fee. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by file-stamping and returning the extra copy of 
this Statement in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. Should you 
require further information, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Tania J. Cho, 
Counsel for CityCom 

Telecommunications, Inc. 

Enclosures 


